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https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/user/jen_persson 
request-290762-3b37b0b5@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
10 September 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Jen Persson, 
 

Thank you for your request for information from the British Museum. Your request will be dealt 

with in accordance with the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (2000).  

 

Your request, received in the Museum on 8 September 2015, was: 

 

Please provide copies of communications since April 2015 and any associated 

documents on the future plans, confirmed or potential, for your collections housed at 

Blythe House and expected wider impact changes will have on archives, public access 

and other activity. This should include business case and timeline for the contents 

(collections) and infrastructure (building /site). 

 

Please confirm the total number of British Museum objects housed/affected and/or 

staff affected by plans. (ref: 

https://www.britishmuseum.org/about_us/departments/prints_and_drawings/facilities_

and_services/study_room.aspx) 

 

These should be from or between the following parties in which you are involved: 

The British Museum or responsible parties The Department of Culture, Media and 

Sport Blythe House Third parties which may be involved in decision making, rehousing 

or sales Third parties such as other affected museums 

 

 

You will receive a response as soon as possible and in any case within 20 working days 

following the date of receipt. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the British Museum. 

 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx


 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Christopher Denvir  
Information Manager 
Legal Services 


